
Safety Sub-Committee 
The safety sub-committee recommends safety practices, researches issues, educates the public, 
and publishes safety articles in the newsletter.  The sub-committee works with the police 
departments for input and assistance. 

 

Yard of the Month Sub-Committee 

The yard of the month sub- committee selects 5 winners for the best yards each month during 
April and September.  A sign is placed in the winner’s yard to remain for 1 month.  The 
homeowner has the right to refuse the sign.  The picture, name and address of winners is not 
published due to requests of homeowners and privacy concerns.  The community is divided into 
5 areas with the possibility of each area being awarded one winner.  In October, 2 yards are 
selected as the best Halloween yards.  In December, 2 yards are selected as the best Christmas 
yards.  No prizes are given to the homeowner, but they do have bragging rights for their yard. 

 

Flag Sub-Committee 
The flag sub-committee monitor the flags to ensure that the flags remain in good condition.  If a 
flag is torn or shredded, it is removed.  It will be replaced with a new flag. . There are 3 USA 
flags at the entrances of Country Lakes,  Patriot Park displays 1 USA flag, 1 Texas flag and 6 
military branch flags. Flags are retired with the help of the Boy Scouts and the VFW. 

 

Community Events Committee 
The Community Events Committee organizes events for participation for all Country Lakes 
families.  The events will include activities for all ages.  Spring and fall community garage sales 
and food trucks are popular events.   
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